
24 September 2025 

Dorset Local Plan 2025 - Advisory Note for Furzehill Residents 

Dear Resident 

As promised, I am writing further to my email of 12 September regarding the Dorset 
Council Local Plan Consultation 2025 to outline how you can respond. 

This link will take you to our Advisory Note document on the subject; or you can find 
it under the ‘’Dorset Plan tab on our website: www.furzehillresidents.co.uk. It contains 
all the information you should need to reach an informed view on the proposals and 
on how to communicate your views to Dorset Council.  

Remember, the deadline for submitting your views is 13 October 2025. 

Kind regards 

  

Nigel Allman 

Secretary 

Furzehill Residents Association 

https://furzehillresidents.co.uk/assets/files/250924-AdvisoryNoteforFurzehillResidents.pdf
http://www.furzehillresidents.co.uk/

